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Spring Program: Be on the lookout for a date for Spring Music & Movement program.

Specials Schedule:

Cand]e]ight Fragcr Vigil for Peace in Ukrainc
On API‘;/ 3, at 7:00 p-m. we w17/gat/7cr on the front fawn of

e  Music - Monday Mornings

S Shots - Tuesday Morni Prayer Group will not be
. o -
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sisters at Good’ §ﬁepﬁera' and Kel}J’Mcmorfa/ /> resbytcn’an to

pray for -peace in (kraine. . We gat/rcr togctﬁcras a Ipcolo/c of

meeting until further notice.

e Movement - Wednesday Mornings The Prayer List will be sent out

e Pre-K Computer - Thursday & Friday Mornings weekly via email to inform

SAFETY ISSUES: Please when entering and exiting the building, DO NOT ALLOW
other people to enter or exit the building unless a staff member is present.

/70/3(3 on behalf of all who sutter the /'ly'usﬁces of war.

May our prayers be a witness forlocacc anc/just‘fcc.

everyone of the Prayer Requests.
If you have any prayer requests,
please contact Pastor Sonny at

Need: We are in need of clean, plastic grocery bags for the Food Pantry and the Center.
bernardsmason@aol.com

On Thursday, April 7th, each classroom will be having a class easter egg

hunt. We are asking that you please donate eggs with candy inside of them for the classes.

Please refrain from bringing any products containing nuts.

Resurrection Cross: We are asking for donations of flowers to be placed on our

Pastor

Bernard “Sonny” Mason
Resurrection Cross on the front lawn of the church. Please bring your flowers with you on

Preschool Director

Elaine Cupp

Saturday, April 16th, at 10am. Thank you so much!!

Graduation: Woodlawn will hold its Preschool graduation on Friday, May 20th, at gam.
Please remember that only 2 parents per child will be permitted at the graduation.

Senior Ministries
Joan Satcher

Donate To Our Blessing Box

Woodlawn's Blssing Box Is Fully
Operational And ls Accepting Any
And All Donations To Help Those
In Need.

You can donate Non-Perishable
Food ltems, Canned Goods,
Personal Hygiene Items, Clothing

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Seasonal Clothing: As the season changes, we ask that parents please make sure that all

children have a weather-appropriate change of clothing that is properly labeled with the Family Mini StI‘i es

Debbie Hixon

child’s name. If your child is experiencing frequent accidents, please make sure that they
have the appropriate number of changes of clothing, as we do not have clothing to

accommodate all children.

Director Of Music
Phillip Streetman

Pickup/Dropoff Protocol: Please remember that you are required to wear a mask
when entering the facility and please remember that parents are not permitted in
the classrooms during drop-off and pickup. They must remain outside of the room.

(. Socks, gloves, hats, etc.), And %L j/
So Many Other Things For Peope T

In Need 439 Greene Street, Augusta, GA 30901

Thank You For Being A 7:00pcrn°zg svi.:gv?ny uMC
Blessing To Our Community
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Easter Service
11:00am at Woodlawn UMC
2220 Walton Way, Augusta, GA, 30904
Come And Celebrate
The Glorious Resurrection!!

Financial
Larry Wiggins
Church Office:
706-738-2546

woodlawnaugustaumc@gmail.com

Thank you so much as we continue to navigate through these everchanging situa-
tions. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Friday —April 15th - Woodlawn will be CLOSED in observance of Good Friday. o Ll
0 Walton Way, Augusta, 30904

Sunrise Easter Service

6:45am at Augusta Commons
836 Reynolds St., Augusta, GA 30901

The Center will reopen on Monday, April 18th.

Monday - May 30th - Woodlawn will be CLOSED in observance of Memorial Day

Administrative Assistant
Jeremy Froebel

Woodlawn will be REOPEN on Tuesday, May 3ist.

Monday - June 20th - Woodlawn will be CLOSED in observance of Juneteenth.
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Grace and Peace,

*Bring in paper towels [=] 2 [m] CHECK

and toilet paper for ﬂ’aytarSOnny Mason ¥ OUT OUR
our monthly donation OkE 5 WEBSITE!
we give to

Woodlawn will reopen on Tuesday, June 21st.

Please feel free to contact the office during normal business hours at

(706) 738 - 2546

You can also email us after hours at the emails below:

or Pathways - the
Maxwell House store.

“This is the victory that has overcome the world, even our faith.
-1 John 5:4
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